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 Janet Green OBJ2016/5052/P 11/10/2016  16:40:59 The original application in 2015 was to extend 95A basement to the same building line as the existing 

basement of No 97 and to build a 'writer's cabin' in the garden of 95A.   The 'writer's cabin' part was 

withdrawn due to objections from neighbours that it would invade their privacy, be an unacceptable 

increase in massing etc. The new plan for a building at the bottom of the garden includes a bathroom, 

which suggests that it could be used as an extra bedroom. As before this would be an invasion of our 

privacy – looking directly into my kitchen and living room so I oppose the application.
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